
June 2.2008 

Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Capital Center Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

The Power Cost Adjustment for June 2008 billings will be ,02420 

Should you have any questions or need additional information please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Director of Enginegring 
3521473-8000. ext. 220 

Ira 


